
NOTICE OF INACTIVATION MIL-STD-804C
                FOR NEW DESIGN NOTICE 2

1 June 1995
SUPERSEDING
NOTICE 1
1 July 1991

MILITARY STANDARD

FORMATS AND CODING OF APERTURE, CAMERA,
COPY, AND TABULATING CARDS

This notice should be filed in front of MIL-STD-804C, dated 30 April 1990.

MIL-STD-804C is inactive for new applications and shall not be used on new programs
after 1 June 1995.  New programs for which formats and coding of aperture, camera, copy, and
tabulating cards are required shall utilize digital media criteria based on current Joint
Engineering Data Management and Information Control System (JEDMICS) requirements.

Follow-up on procurements for programs that have been using MIL-STD-804C may
continue to use MIL-STD-804C.

Custodians: Preparing activity:
   Army - CR    Army - CR
   Navy - AS
   Air Force - 10

Agent:
     OSD - SO

(Project EDRS-0175)

AMSC N/A AREA EDRS

DISTRIBUTION STATEMENT A.  Approved for public release; distribution is unlimited.
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